
Dear Springhurst Families, 

It is with great enthusiasm and excitement that 
we welcome you and your child to the 2023-
2024 school year. This was a busy summer 
with several changes in personnel, including 
your new Principal.  However, what remains 
constant is that Springhurst Elementary 

School is a warm and welcoming school community, where all 
students are nurtured by our faculty and staff to reach their full 
potential.  We cultivate strong partnerships with our families and 
pride ourselves on being student-centered.   

As we embark on the new school year, we invite you to remain 
engaged and an active participant in the life of the Springhurst 
community.  I hope you will consider joining our PTSA, which is 
now under the leadership of Erica Malko, President, and Jed 
Illany, VP of Springhurst.  The Dobbs Ferry Schools Foundation, 
SPRING Community Partners and Trailguides are also vital 
parent organizations that have continually supported our schools 
and mission.  With your partnership and assistance, we will 
ensure that your child has an enriching and joyful experience at 
Springhurst. 

I hope to greet many of you at the upcoming Springhurst Back-to-
School Nights. This is a great opportunity to meet our faculty and 
learn more about what to expect this academic year for students.  
Our teachers will provide a broad overview of the curriculum for 
the year and how we can work together to make this a successful 
educational experience for your children. 

We are looking forward to an exciting year of growth for each and 
every child!    

Tashia Brown 
Principal 


